
                I James Chaisson is requesting a hearing on the order 
that was giving to me by the NRC Enforcement Department on 7/11/2014 
stating that I willingly did not follow thru with the order that I was 
forced into by the NRC Enforcement Dept. back in 2012. I was just 
interviewed by a Mr. White from the NRC Investigation Dept. in Orem Utah 
on about the end of May 2014 or begining of June 2014 which he said he 
was investigating my willingly to comply with the order or my unwillingly 
to comply. So on 6/16/2014 I borrowed the money to go take my 
Radiographer State Exam in Oklahoma City, Ok. and I PASSED IT WITH A 
SCORE OF 83 OUT OF 100!!!! In the order handed to myself on 7/11/14 it 
states that I worked for 8 of the 18 month period I was required to 
fulfill the stipulations forced upon me by the NRC. But what the NRC 
didn't take into account how long prior to my employment that I was 
unemployed and the HUGE DIFFERENCE IN AMOUNT OF PAY I WAS RECIEVING 
COMPARED TO THE PAST EMPLOYMENTS I HAD & YA'LL FAILED TO CONSIDER THAT I 
HAD TO CATCH UP ON ALL MY PAST DUE BILLS AND PAY THE BILLS THAT WERE 
BEING MADE FOR RAISING 3 CHILDREN ALONE! It also states that the letter 
that ya'll say ya'll never recieved was no cost to be summited and I 
still say to this day was wrote and sent by myself and mailed to the 
adress provided to me in the order, but I find it awfully funny that all 
other corispondance was able to be faxed or emailed but that letter had 
to be mailed? Smells like fish and were not near the ocean!!! In the 
order from 7/11/14 ya'll also state that I failed to provide Paramount 
with a copy of the order from 2012 but I have on my i phone a text 
message from Chris Schaan and I quote ( I only made copies of those 
documents you took the origanals!!!) so that blows that LIE OUT THE 
WATER! I also have in my emails request I sent to the Utah Unemployment 
Dept. for funding to help me go take these classes which I stated were 
required by the NRC and would help myself get back to work faster. And I 
also can get writin statements from the local Mormon Bishop & Deacons on 
how I went so far as to ask the church for help in this matter and how 
due to the amount of unemployment for help with providing food for myself 
and my 3 children. Lets not forget how the NRC wrote to the Texas Dept. 
Health asking them to conduct a investigation on the same findings that 
ya'll found me guilty of melicious misconduct of Texas Gamma Ray license 
and they went over the exact evidence ya'll did and FOUND MYSELF AT NO 
FAULT OR WRONG DOING IN THE MATTER!!! So they totally DIAGREED WITH YA'LL 
& if I did what ya'll so said I did to Texas Gamma Ray License why would 
I have worked for them on 3 or 4 different occasions since this 2012 
Order was issused? And why wasn't the original auditors findings used in 
the first hearing the ones by Mr. Larry Donnavin as to when he arrived in 
Rock Springs, Wy. in 2009 to approve the site for storage for Texas Gamma 
Ray that Mr. Larry was told by Steve Stien the Manager of Texas Gamma Ray 
at the time told him and I quote ( James is in Montana on a job and he is 
the only one in Wyoming with acess to the shop being he is our only truck 
in the state!!) Right off Mr Larry knew that was a LIE BECAUSE MONTANA IS 
A NRC GOVEREND STATE & TGR DIDN'T HAVE RECOPROCITY FOR MYSELF TO BE 
WORKING THERE AT THAT TIME!!! So why wasn't any of that used in the first 
hearing after all Mr Donnavin was a NRC Employee and I be willing to bet 
his audits are still kept on file!!! So i would have to tend to believe 
just because I don't speak as profound as ya'll would like me too or I 
don't have the $25,000 check that TGR gave ya'll my experience and 
flawless background speaks nothing to ya'll and ya'll have NO PROBLEM 
CAUSING MYSELF & MY 3 CHILDREN TO BE PUT OUT ON THE STREETS DUE TO YA'LL 



CONVICTING OVER AND OVER FOR A CRIME I NEVER COMITTED IN THE FIRST PLACE 
THAT EVEN THE STATE OF TEXAS AGREES WITH ME!!! MAYBE IF I HAD $25,000 TO 
SEND YA'LL I WOULD HAVE BEEN FOUND INNOCENT!!!I WILL FIGHT THIS UNTIL MY 
LAST BREATH OF AIR COMES OUT OF MY LUNGS YOU PEOPLE ARE JUST AS CORRUPTE 
AS THE MAFIA!! But at least the MAFIA takes Family into consideration!! 
And yea I already know what ya'll answer will be as far as granting 
myself a hearing, just by all the help I recieved on filing this request 
or should I say didn't get. It took me over 5 days 2 to 4 hrs just to get 
a Digital ID and when I finally get a request sent O of course that was 
wrong as well!!! I don't know how you people can look in a mirror!!! 
Thank You For NOTHING BUT BEING A DICTATORSHIP NOT A DEMOCRACY!!!! James 
Chaisson2:36 PM 8/4/2014   


